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Pictured is the Shepard Pool Staff, along with Facility Supervisor Mike McKeown and District Manager Jerry 

Boligitz. The Shepard Staff organized and demonstrated water safety skills and emergency techniques to 
approximately 50 community members one hot summer day. 

 
  

 
The Shuler Swim Team proudly showing their medals won at the District 6 Swim Meet. Pictured with the 

children are Facility Supervisor Beth Perkowski and two of her staff. 
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The O'Connor Staff who was recognized for their quick action and bravery during an unfortunate incident at 

the pool during the early part of August, pictured with Facility Supervisor Katie McGurk. 
  
 
 

 
The Cohox Swim for Life warming up for a day of swimming at the pool. 
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The Cohox Swim for Life Camp learning some boating skills in the pool. 

 


